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TRAFFIC REGULATION AWARENESS PROGRAMME 2017 
 

On 27-12-2017 a Traffic regulation Awareness Programme was 
conducted for the school students of G. Pulla Reddy High school by the 
student volunteers of B.Pharm and PharmD in the school premises.  
 

The Principal gave a speech about traffic safety and highlighted the 
importance of following traffic rules to the children. The programme was 
organised and coordinated by the faculty Mr. A. Lingesh, Mr B Nagesh and 
Mr. S. Vishwanth. 
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